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For Action 

 

Amendment to TTCs Advertising Contract             
(Placeholder Report) 
 
Date:    July 14, 2020  
To:   TTC Board 
From:   Chief Executive Officer 

Summary 
 
This placeholder report is to advise that a report titled “Amendment to TTC’s Advertising 
Contract” will be considered by the TTC Board at its meeting to be held on Tuesday, 
July 14, 2020.   

Comments 
 
The Chief Executive Officer has indicated that additional time is necessary to finalize 
the report.    

Signature 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard J. Leary 
Chief Executive Officer 


